shannon.wells@morgancounty-oh.gov

From: Terry-Mary Ann McGrath <mcgrath4379@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 7, 2023 10:02 PM

To: shannon.wells@morgancounty-oh.gov

Subject: ' Ohio Senate Agriculture & Natural Resources

Reference House Bill 33

This letter is asking you to support this bill as it impacts the economic situation of our community in a big way.This bill
will help ODNR to complete the necessary items for the park capitol improvements project which in turn will benefit
thousands of Ohioans in tourism in this area. As the Mayor of Malta Village | can attest to the economic impact this loss
of revenue would have on Morgan county.

Please support this bill to support this area of the great State of Ohio.

Sincerely:

Terry McGrath
Mayor Malta Village
441 Main Street
Malta Ohio 43758



